
   
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

TO: The Library Accessibility Alliance 

 

FROM: BioOne 

 

DATE: February 17, 2020 

 

RE: BioOne Accessibility Evaluation 

 

 

 

BioOne thanks the Library Accessibility Alliance and Michigan State 

University’s Usability/Accessibility Research and Consulting (UARC) for the 

time, effort, and detail put into their accessibility evaluation of BioOne 

Complete’s platform and content. As a non-profit dedicated to making 

scientific research more accessible, we take this need very seriously. 

Therefore, we are actively working to improve BioOne Complete’s site to 

address the areas of concern identified in the evaluation. We look forward to 

updating the Library Accessibility Alliance and our users of our 

improvements. 

 

Please direct your questions about BioOne and our efforts to improve 

BioOne Complete’s accessibility to Caroline Breul at caroline@bioone.org. 
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